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Case Closeout Memorandum 
OIG Case Number I-25-0040-O 

 

Our office received an allegation of plagiarism (intellectual theft). Upon inquiry, the PI was 
able to provide an extensive history of this line of research. Our office concluded a full 
investigation was not warranted. 

 
This case is closed with no further action taken.   
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